
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
 

Harvest Fast Day 

 
Once again, we are preparing to celebrate Harvest Fast Day on Friday, 5th October.  

Year 3 will be holding an assembly in school at 9.05am and all children are invited to wear a brightly 
coloured top and bring £1 for Cafod.  

 

Also on Friday 5th October Year 3 will be holding a  brightly coloured cake sale and playing ‘guess the 
weight of the cake’. Please send 20p into school with your child if you would like them to purchase a 

cake and 50p to play guess the weight of the cake.  

The lucky winner will take the cake home. All proceeds to Cafod.  
 

Year 5 will be leading the Harvest Mass in St. Joseph’s Church on  
Friday 12th October at 9.15 a.m. — to which you are all invited. 

 

We are asking if you could please send in Harvest donations of non perishable (tins & packets)food 
items for Atherton & Leigh Foodbank and for others in need in our community.  

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Brighten Up this Harvest – it’s our chance to help build a brighter 

world and make a difference to the lives of others.  
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Parents/Carers of children in Year 3 
Please join us at our Harvest Assembly next Friday, 5th October. 

Year 3 are having a cake sale, all proceeds to Cafod. 
Could you please send in any donations of brightly coloured cakes for Thursday, 

 4th October. 

Thank you for your support 
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